
CHILD PROTECTION 

Holy Trinity has a child protection policy. 

If you have a concern about your own or another child's safety please talk to the 
teacher/leader.   

Alternatively speak to Mrs Majella Jones (designated teacher for child 
protection), Mr John Reihill, Vice Principal (designated teacher) or Mr Brian 
Treacy, Principal. 
 
If there are concerns that a child may be at risk, the school is obliged to report he 
matter to social services.  Unless there are concerns that a parent may be the 
possible abuser, parents will be informed of a referral being made.  Where there 
are concerns about possible abuse, the Principal will inform: 

 Social Services.  

 The designated officers in WELB and CCMS 

All concerns will be dealt with as a matter of urgency. 


